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Whereas, the institutions of the University System of Maryland (USM) are considering making 
major investments in the software used to run those institutions; and 
 
Whereas, the quality of services provided students, and the costs associated with business 
processes and information technology as impacts or drivers of tuition rates, both have a 
significant impact on the student experience; and 
 
Whereas, the USM and its institutions all have their operations based in a common set of 
policies and standards in areas such as HR, procurement, accounting, etc.; and 
 
Whereas, this technology transition will require the USM and its institutions to analyze and 
improve back-office operations and business processes;  
 
Whereas, technology transformation of this scope presents an opportunity to leverage in-
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The System Office is to work with groups of institutions to monitor progress, provide policy and 
technical expertise where appropriate, assist in resolving cross-institutional or multi-
institutional issues, and help in identifying opportunities for collaboration. 
 
Business processes that utilize or rely upon student information systems may be exempted 
from expectations to collaborate across institutions. 
 
As the window of opportunity for enacting the provisions of such a plan is fast approaching, the 
Board of Regents requests that a report on this topic be submitted by the end of calendar year 
2019 on the status of institutional efforts to develop long-term plans.   Annually thereafter 
institutions will be asked to submit reports that track institutional progress against the 
institution’s long-term plans 


